
 

Lakeville Open Space Committee with Board of Selectmen     April 23, 2012   7: 45 P.M. 

 

Members present:  Linda Grubb, Mike Schroeder, Brian Reynolds, Don Foster, Mike Renzi, Joan Morton 

Members absent: Dan Hopkins 

Derek Maksy read the old charge. Linda noted that wording should be “deed restrictions” (that  charge 
states the committee is to work out a way to monitor); Rita revised that to be” restrictive covenants.” 

Scott Belliveau expressed opinion that we should be advising the use of all large land parcels, not just 
recommending which should be open space and that we should involve other boards. 

Don commented that we had been deciding which properties should have high priority to keep as open 
space. 

It was decided that OS Committee will work on a charge and submit it to the Board of Selectmen. 

Jim Marot, Planning Board chair, commented on need to have cohesion between boards noting that the 
Town needs a full time planner especially in the face of the impact of a possible casino in or near the 
Town. 

8:05 p.m. Open Space Committee members left the meeting. 

   

 

 

 

 

 


